
5 LEADERSHIP DEVELOPMENT 

 The panel considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by 

the Head of Education (Curriculum, Quality Improvement and 

Performance) informing members of the council’s approaches to School 

Leadership Development and national requirements for the appointment 

of new head teachers from August 2020. 

 It was recommended that the panel note: 

 1. The commitment to developing sustainable school leadership 

through a strategic model of local and national high-quality 

professional learning. 

 2. From August 2020 the national requirement that any teacher 

appointed to their first permanent head teacher post must have 

been awarded the Standard for Headship. 

 Decision 

 To note the contents of the report. 

 


